
From: Nancy Hole
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Nancy Hole
Subject: Property Line
Date: Friday, June 20, 2025 9:08:17 AM

Hello,
I was thinking about our conversation about my property line. I haven't had an actual
survey done that I can remember, however, I did go through the Dept. of
Transportation to have handicap signs posted for a parking space in front of my
house, and if I remember correctly, the northern post sits on my property line. That
would be a way for you to verify it.

Let me know if that works for you.

Nancy Hole
1245 Albemarle Street
St Paul, MN 55117
(651) 2271-2671
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